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We have a fantastic listing of events coming up for the 2023 holiday season and I’m excited that it 
appears we are starting to see new families attending.  

The RE Committee is finally at capacity! We are working towards creating a well-groomed leadership 
funnel and ideally this will bring positive energy and growth to the team.  

The posting for a Teen Coordinator has gone thus far unanswered. I am going to further extend my 
search and will hopefully have someone by the end of the year. 

Report respectfully submitted by Sarah Whittenberg, Director of Family Ministry 


